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Thursday 16th May 2024 

Year 6 SATs Celebration Trip 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

To congratulate Cholmondeley class on their hard work and attendance at SATs after school club, we are 
planning a trip to Warner Brothers Studios: The Making of Harry Potter, in London on Wednesday 26th June 
2024. As this is a treat for Year 6, school will be paying for the trip. Please note the following trip details:  
 

• Children will be leaving school at 9:15am.  

• Staff will take children to the train station via car and children will then be travelling by train. We will 
be travelling from Runcorn station to Watford Junction, with a change at Milton Keynes Central. 

• Your child will need to be collected by a parent/carer we have permission for, from Runcorn station 
(in the Old Town) at approx. 8:45pm. Please follow the school’s Twitter and Instagram feeds for 
updates on the day. 

• Children will be allowed to wear their own clothes for this trip. Please ensure they have a suitable 
jacket and footwear on the day.  

• Children will be provided with a packed lunch but will need to bring a packed tea. (Please no non-
disposable items or energy drinks). 

 
On arrival at Watford Junction, the children will board a Harry Potter bus provided by Warner Brothers 
Studios, to take children directly to the venue. 
 
The children won’t need any money for this trip, but there is a merchandise shop at the venue, which can be 
expensive. Therefore, if you would like to provide your child with some spending money, we advise no more 
than £20 and your child will be responsible for looking after this money. 
 
Please complete the consent form and return to school by Monday 10th June 2023 to give permission. If 
this consent form is not completed, your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher  


